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Community Mental Health Services Block Grant 

The Community Mental Health Services Block Grant application will be submitted as required by 
the DHHS Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA). The FFY 
2023 application is serving as the FFY 2024 draft application for the purposes of the public block 
grant hearing. Per SAMHSA requirement, one programmatic change that will be undertaken is 
the creation of a Coordinated Specialty Care program in Vermont to serve individuals with first 
episode psychosis and early serious mental illness. Funds from the FFY 2024 required 10 percent  
set aside will be utilized for the creation of this program.   




